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Comments: Hoodoo/ Great Burn Recommended Wilderness

Dear Supervisor Brazell:

Maintain the 40 year legacy of Recommended Wilderness in the Great Burn by selecting Proposed Action Option
A for the Hoodoo/Great Burn Recommended Wilderness. Only Option A guarantees traditional quiet recreation
opportunities, critical winter habitat for sensitive species like mountain goats and wolverines, and connectivity for
grizzly bears and other species between the Great Burn and the Cabinet-Yaak and Crown of the Continent
ecosystems. Eliminate Option B which creates a motorized recreation management nightmare for the Nez
Perce- Clearwater and Lolo National Forests by carving unenforceable boundaries in Recommended Wilderness.
Please maintain the wilderness characteristics of the Great Burn recommended wilderness. Motorized corridors
are incompatible in, or adjacent to wilderness areas!

Sincerely,

Doug and Lucy McCoy

6045 West Fork Petty Creek Road
Alberton, MT 59820



